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Family Support & Placement

01670 626262

olaplacements@northumberland.gcsx.gov.uk



Dear Director of Children’s Services

Consultation and notification of Looked After Children and Care Leavers placed in Northumberland County Council by Other Local Authorities and the services available to those children and young people.

I am writing to confirm you how you can find out about the services available to Looked After Children and Care Leavers who you have placed or may in the future place in Northumberland.  We want placing authorities to be satisfied that any child or young person they place in Northumberland has access to the services and support they need.

This letter sets out the process for consultation prior to placement and notification of a child or young person in Northumberland and includes information about who to contact in relation to accessing universal and specialist services.  Further information can be found on our web page

http://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Children/Looked-after/Other.aspx
If you already have a child or young person in Northumberland and have not yet consulted or notified us, please do so immediately.

Pre Placement Consultation
If you are planning on placing a child or young person in Northumberland and there is a ‘distance’ between our authorities as outlined in the Care planning Regulations you must consult with us.

We ask however, regardless of the distance, that all placing authorities consult with us.  This is particularly important if the child is vulnerable as a result of going missing or is at risk of sexual exploitation.

In order to support you in this task a suggested Care Plan Summary Document is attached and useful contacts in Northumberland who can talk to you about access criteria and referral routes to relevant services:

	Role/Service Area
	Contact Name
	Telephone No
	Email/links

	Virtual Head Teacher
	Jane Walker
	01670 622734
	jane.walker@northumberland.gov.uk


	Statutory Special Education Needs Manager
	Russell Pickering


	01670 622750
	russell.pickering@northumberland.gov.uk


	Named Nurse for Looked after Children

Lead Nurse for Looked after Children
	Gill Robinson

Debbie Rice
	01670 564038

01670 529278
	nhc-tr.lookedafterchildrensteam@nhs.net


	Psychologist, Children and Young People’s Service
	Dr Kevin Yates
	01670 798265
	ntawnt.notcyps@nhs.net


	Paediatrician for Looked after Children
	Anna Redfern
	01670 529279
	LAC@northumbria-healthcare.nhs.uk


	Youth Offending Service
	John Lathaen
	01670 629169
	john.lathaen@northumberland.gov.uk


	Leaving Care Team Manager
	Diane Hillier-Hall/Cheryl Austin
	01670 622930
	diane.hillier-hall@northumberland.gov.uk
cheryl.austin@northumberland.gcsx.gov.uk


	Housing Options
	Vicki Flint
	0345 6006400
	housinghomeless@northumberland.gov.uk


	Police Vulnerable Exploited Missing and Trafficked Team
	Lorraine Topping
	01670 536073
	lorraine.topping@northumberland.gov.uk


	Principal Social Worker
	Adele Wright
	01670 623965
	adele.wright@northumberland.gov.uk


	Service Manager Looked after Children
	Karen MacDonald
	01670 623598
	karen.macdonald@northumberland.gov.uk


	Youth Services
	Sharron Pearson
	01670 622753
	sharron.pearson@northumberland.gov.uk

	LADO
	Adam Hall
	01670 623979
	LADO@northumberland.gscx.gov.uk


	Fostering & Adoption
	Liz Spaven
	01670 626262
	liz.spaven@northumberland.gov.uk


	Early Help
	Mary Connor
	01670 620349
	mary.connor@northumberland.gov.uk



The completed Care Plan Summary or similar along with the letter from your Director of Children’s Services notifying us of the date the placement is expected to be made should be sent to our OLA Placements at the following address: 

 olaplacements@northumberland.gcsx.gov.uk
Notification of children place in Northumberland
All notifications of children placed in Northumberland must be sent to:

 olaplacements@northumberland.gcsx.gov.uk
It should also be sent to Northumbria Police at: 

northumberland.mash@northumbria.pnn.police.uk
It should also be sent to the Looked After Children’s Nursing Team at:  

nhc-tr.lookedafterchildrensteam@nhs.net
Safeguarding children and young people placed in Northumberland
We want every child living in our area to feel safe and have appropriate access to services.  The information you have provided will be reviewed and you may be contacted for additional information or the placing social worker may be requested to attend a pre placement planning meeting in Northumberland with key professionals.

A copy of our Safeguarding Procedures can be found at 

http://northumberlandlscb.proceduresonline.com/chapters/contents.html
Any concerns about a person working with children in Northumberland should be referred to the LADO, Adam Hall who can be contacted on 01670 623979 or emailed at

adam.hall01@northumberland.gov.uk
I hope this information and links to our website has been helpful.

Yours sincerely

Cath McEvoy

Executive Director of Children’s Services

Northumberland County Council

County Hall, Morpeth, Northumberland, NE61 2EF[image: image1.jpg][image: image2.png]
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